
ESUMMER - 

 LAKE OAKLAND HEIGHTS ASSOCIATION 

PROMOTING FUN AND A COMMUNITY SPIRIT 

November - December 2017 

 
NOVEMBER  ACTIVITIES 

 

Tuesday, Nov. 14th at 7:00 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary – at the home of Pam Pope on 

Aquarina. Look forward to a craft activity. 
 
Tuesday, Nov. 21st at 7:00 PM 

Board Meeting at the home of Don & Joanne 
Swanson. 

 
Thursday, Nov. 23rd all day 
Thanksgiving Day – Be thankful for all we have. 

 

DECEMBER ACTIVITIES 
 
Tuesday, Dec. 5th at 7:30 PM 
General Meeting for approval of the 2018 budget 

at the Waterford Church of Christ on Williams Lake 
Rd., West of Dixie Highway. 
 

Tuesday, Dec. 12th at 6:30 PM 
Ladies Auxiliary – Christmas Party at the home 

of Fran Amos 
 
Monday, Dec. 18th between 7:00 and 9:00  

Christmas Decoration Contest – Only members 
are eligible to win, but it is great when non-

members get into the holiday spirit. Be sure to 
have your lights on that evening. 
 

Monday, Dec. 25th 
Christmas Day – Best wishes to everyone.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
Monday, Jan. 1st all day 

New Year’s Day – The beginning of 2018. 
 
                 NEW RESIDENTS 

Please contact Mary Lou Osborne (674-3690) to 
receive a Welcome Packet and get information 

about the Beach Association. 
 
 

 
 

THANK YOU TO THE FOLLOWING 
 

TO ALL THE RESIDENTS who generously gave of their 
time and energy to help Pam Pope with the social 

activities. 
 
A huge thank you to Roland Jackel and Dan Meloche 

for unlocking the beach gate each morning. Also 
thank you to ALL THOSE who locked the gate each 

evening. You did a great job. 
 
To Jim Vickers for the new benches he made and 

installed on the beach docks. 
 
To Lee Howell for staining all the new decks at the 

beach. 
 

To Paulette Howell and Mary Lou Osborne, who 
updated the LOHA Directory. 
 

The Women’s Auxiliary and Mary Lou Osborne thank 
the following good neighbors and volunteers for 

sanding, power washing, repairing and painting the 
subdivision entrance signs. They are Fran Amos, Harry 
Blaker, Carolyn Bree, Courtney Green, Lee Howell, 

Mary Lou Osborne, Pam Pope, Twila Settla, Brian 
Steele, Don and Joann Swanson, Joe Valenti, Christina 

Wells and the Dustin Zimmerman family. 
 
TO ALL THE PERSONS who delivered the Newsletters 

over the last twelve months. Watch for thank you 
treats in December. 
 

To Don Swanson and Darryl Moore for organizing the 
tarps and installing the hooks in the pavilion. Also to 

Don & Bob Majka for installing them for the Halloween 
Costume Judging Contest.      
 

                         LOST A KEY? 
Don Swanson found 2 keys, on large and one small, 

in the beach parking lot. If you lost yours, call him at 
674-1216. 
 

         LOHA BOARD NEEDS A SECRETARY 
If you want to become involved and have some 
experience taking notes, the Board would welcome 

you.   
        

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

SERVICES OFFERED BY 

LOHA RESIDENTS 
Carol Leonard  (420-7957) - your 
neighborhood Town and Country Real Estate 

Agent 
Cliff Miller  (673-8346)– scissors, knives, 
mower  blade sharpening 

Nancy Murray  (674-7036) – customizes 
candy wrappers for any occasion & is a 
professional photographer. 

Brooke Murray  (248-459-1745) Brooke is a 
college student who will do dog and house 

watching and babysitting.     
Nick Slanda  (586-246-4047) snow removal, 
lawn care and seasonal cleanup 

Jeff Visconti  (248-830-0872) is a jack of all 
trades, which includes inside and outside home 
tasks & repairs, auto and small engine diagnosis 

and repairs, power wash, cement cleaning, and 
lifting 70 + pounds.  
Greg Ronquillo  (248-620-8660) MBA Real 

Estate Agent, 5631 Sashabaw Rd.  
  

 

 
 

 
 

The LOHA Newsletter is made available in print through the Waterford Church of Christ. 

 

2016 LOHA BOARD  
MEMBERS CAN BE 

REACHED  
President – Lee Howell  
(673-8989) 
Vice-president - Don Swanson 
(674-1216) 
Secretary - 
Treasurer –Jessica Baker  
(248-818-6009) 
Boating Director - Jerry 
Chamberlain (673-8148) 
Expeditors Bob Majka, (618-
9652) Joe Swain (599-7307) 
Legal – Don Osborne   
(674-3690) 
Promotional – Mary Lou 
Osborne (674-3690) 
Social – Pam Pope  
(248-342-3543) 
Safety – Jim Williams 
(248-807-9377) 
Newsletter Editor – Carolyn 
Bree (673-5347) 
 

LOHA Facebook 

It would be appreciated if you 
maintain a positive attitude 

with your comments on 
facebook. If you have any 
complaints, please notify one 

of the Board Members.  
If you have any questions 

about Facebook or the group, 
contact Justin Mooney. 
justin.sean95@gmail.com 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Austin 

 
 

WINNERS OF THE 2017 HALLOWEEN COSTUME JUDGING  

Congratulations to John and 
Ashley Rooney on their recent 
marriage. (It is Ashley, not 

Amanda as printed in the 
September Newsletter.) 
 

Thank You from Rebecca 
Gwin and the Gwin family for 

all the support, prayers and 
positive thoughts. She has 
been re-diagnosed at Mayo 

Clinic with a treatable and 
reversible condition. Stiff 

Persons Syndrome is no longer 
a diagnosis. 
 

Happy Birthday Judy Vickers 
 
Send newsletter information to 

Carolyn Bree at 
breebreaker@hotmail.com. 

   
 

   Age 1 – 4 winners                   Age 5 – 8 winners                   Age 9 – 12 winners           Age 13 – 16 winner  

1 – Jack Mink                     1 -  Chloe Wells                        1 – Hailee Milmine                 only one contestant 
2 – Nolan Slanda                2 – Tomas Hargrave Shea          2 – Alyssa Albrecht                 Alex Herron 
3 – Brendan Black              3 – Brooklyn Thompson              3 – Tyler Edwards    

 

       Adult Winners 
1 – Mark Pattillo 

2 – Jessica Rossman 
3 – Amy Holmes  
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